
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your daughter has signed up to attend the School production and performance club. This club will 
take place every Friday between 3.00 and 4.00pm. The first session will be Friday 27th September.  
In the first instance we will be working towards performances for the Christmas Arts showcase, 
which will be performed on Thursday 12th December.  
 
There will be more information regarding timings and tickets closer to the date.  
 
Please complete the permission for your child to attend the club. If the club is cancelled for any 
reason, the school will contact you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Swallow 
Lead Professionals in Drama 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Sent our on parentmail  
 
I give permission for my child ……………………… in Review Group ….. Yes/No 
 
to attend drama club on Thursdays 3-4pm starting Friday 27th September. 
 
Contact number …….. 
 


